
Clarification – Amendment 5 
 

In regards to Amendment #5 issued Friday March 23, 2007, please note that the subject RFP 
was amended to remove the GSA Schedule Price Commitment.  The requirement has been 
replaced with an MSRP Price Commitment. 
 
Other issues were also addressed in the amendment that must be acknowledged, but the State of 
Maryland felt a need to explain the removal of GSA Schedule Price Commitment.  Please make 
sure you read all attachments previously sent. 
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